
<News Release>

　 On June 2, we participated in a firefighting training organized by Vinh Phuc Province.

We conducted practical fire extinguisher training to be able to quickly put out fires when it occurs.

It was a good opportunity to raise awareness of disaster prevention and deepen the importance of daily training.

We will continue to work on fire prevention activities.
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